The English partners feedback of the Rome workshop (March 16-19th, 2010)

Amazingly well organised by Leonarda.

Full of exciting activities.

School very welcoming.

Our girls had a wonderful time. They enjoyed staying with host families and had an experience that they would not have had if they had stayed in a hotel.

They had good opportunities to mix and to interact with the students from the host and partner schools. Perhaps we could have encouraged further mixing by choosing groupings in advance, but they mixed well in the orienteering activity. 

The Opening Ceremony was a positive experience, lovely music, although the speeches (particularly the UK one!) were a little too long perhaps. 

The workshops were varied and interesting. Perhaps a little more time could have been given to these workshops (but that would have meant less time for other things!)

Star party was successful. The English did not bring their rain and cloudy weather as requested! The activity of building quadrants and azimuth devices and the competition was excellent as it encouraged sky watching!

It was nice to do something cultural (Caravaggio exhibition) which was particularly enjoyed by some, although not appreciated fully by others (I admire his skill, but the content of his paintings leave me cold – I am such a barbarian! I would certainly have been fed to the lions in Ancient Rome!)

We loved the demonstration at the Observatory. We were amazed at the Clementine sundial…………………..there were so many interesting things……

The teacher feedback session was a useful exercise, although more time was needed (as was the case at our Amsterdam meeting).

In summary, Leonarda did a brilliant job in organising the meeting. A fantastic time was had by all. 

Bernie Tedd

The French partners feedback of the Rome workshop (March 16-19th, 2010)

Dear Leonarda, 
thank you very much for the workshop material. I send you the text of our workshop. I will work on the website during our Eastern holydays (in one week). I will send to you also the documents made by my pupils. 
Every time I see Muriel and Pierre we talk about our meeting in Rome, and we agree that it was a very high quality of  organisation, we took a lot of  great pleasure in Rome. 
Warm regards
Philippe. 
PS: we bought the Russo book you advised us: “The forgotten revolution” about science in the ancient Greek world

